
 

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
Applications for undergraduate, graduate and  

practitioner scholarships must be  
emailed by May 31, 2024 

 

The North Central Texas Branch Chapter Scholarship Program has three (3) 
categories in which scholarships will be awarded:  
  
1.  PRACTITIONER:  Awarded to a full-time employee who is continuing an 
academic program towards enhancing their professional development for public 
works employment opportunities or advancement. The person must be currently 
employed in a Public Works related field, be a member of the APWA, or employed 
by a professional who is a member, or an agency or company that has a group 
membership, be recommended by their supervisor, and not have won a similar 
award in the last two years.  
  
2.  UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAM:  Awarded to a college student who has earned 
at least 60 credit hours, at the time of the application, through enrollment at 
any accredited college or university in the State of Texas, seeking an 
undergraduate degree in a field related to Public Works Engineering or Public 
Administration. The student must also have at least a GPA of 2.5 on a 4.0 system 
and demonstrate an interest in a public works career.  
  

3.  GRADUATE PROGRAM:  Awarded to a person who has earned at least six 

credit hours and is pursuing an advanced degree in Public Works Engineering 

Management or Public Administration at any accredited college or university in 

the State of Texas.   

Visit the website for more information:   
https://nct-apwa.com/branch-scholarships/  

 
Completed Applications must be emailed by 11:59:59 p.m. May 31, 2024 to Cheryl Taylor, Scholarship Chair. 
Email address: cheryltaylor25@gmail.com 
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